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information supplemental to the two previous digs can help support
and document our request of you.

The Arch Creek Site has many unique aspects and its pre-
servation will not only be a benefit to the State but go a 1long
way towards establishing a SENSE OF COMMUNITY in Dade County.

We are simultaneously seeking action on the part of Dade
County (I enclose copy of recent letter to County Manager) and
Congressman Claude Pepper's Office has assured us of aide as well,

We certainly appreciate yourconsideration of this request
and stand ready to assist in its expeditious handling.

With warmest regards, 1 remain,

HR:ris
Enclosure

cc: The Honorable Reubin 0'D Askew, Governor
The Honorable Robert Shevin, Attorney General
The Honorable Ray Goode, County Manager
The Honorable Arthur Peavy, Parks Department
Robert Weeks, Department of Archives
Nick Leischen, State Attorneys Office
Harmen Shields, Department of Natural Resources



